
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Rooted and Grounded in Love For All (Ephesians 3:17) 

 

Click here to gi ve a staff shout out! ​ Newsletter - Monday 24th March 2025 

A message from Mrs Holmes 
​

Thank you for your generosity in supporting Comic Relief. Our 
school council did a fantastic job in organising the day. We 

raised a total of £211.60!! 
 

We are looking forward to our Easter Fair on Thursday 3rd 
April. If anyone is able to help out at the e vent please speak to 

Friends of FoG. 

 
 

Thank you for all your support with British Science week! We had a brilliant week learning about different 
careers in science including a lead research scientist, a genetic toxicology study director, a microbiologist 

and a wildlife biologist. It was wonderful to see how inspired the children were!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://forms.gle/QSBdFLqmYMqZwzECA


 

 

Important dates for your diary 

W/C 24th March Parents e venings this week For Years 1 -6. 

Monday 24th March Li ving Eggs Chicks arri ve We are looking forward to watching 
and learning about the life cycle of a 

chick. 

Wednesday 26th March NCMP Reception and Year 6 
measurements 

Reception and Year 6 pupils only. 

Thursday 27th March Year 3/4 Nerf team e vent at Fulford A letter to the team will be sent home 
today. 

Friday 28th March Non-uniform day for a chocolate 
donation for the Easter fair tombola 

All children.​
To support the Easter Egg hunt 

organised by Friends of FoG  taking 
place today, please can pupils wear 

their house team colour. 

Wednesday 2nd April, 1pm - 3pm Year 3/4 Dodgeball e vent at 
Huntington School 

More information to follow. 

Wednesday 2nd April, 3.30pm Year 6 Residential Parents meeting Year 6 parents only. 

Thursday 3rd April Easter Bake off Competition Please bring entries to school on the 
morning of Thursday 3rd April. 

Thursday 3rd April, 3.30pm - 
4.30pm 

Easter Fair Everyone is welcome 

Friday 4th April, AM only. Year 3/4 trip to the Yorkshire 
Museum 

Please see the letter sent.  

Friday 4th April Break up for Easter. Non-uniform 
day. 

All children 

Monday 21st April  Bank holiday School closed 

Tuesday 22nd April Summer term begins All children 

Tuesday 22nd April Swimming lessons Year 3/4 More information to follow. 

 

 

 



 

Road Safety is one of our contextual safeguarding areas and we learn about this in school. Last week, 
Conkers and Acorns took part in Beep Beep Day which focuses on how to be safe around roads. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Attendance for the school year to date 
Target = 96% 
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Whole School attendance this year: 97%.​
National Average attendance: 93% 

 
 

 


